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Dear Kate and Commissioners of the PUC,

I am writing with regard to the PUC Rulemaking on Certificates of Need and Site and Route Permits for Power Plants and

High Voltage Transmission Lines. The proposed rule in its current form is disastrous in its failure to address climate and

environmental justice, tribal sovereignty, a nd public pa rticipation'

I am requesting that the PUC hold a public hearing on the 'Proposed Permanent Rules Relating to Power Plants or
Lines; Revising the Certificate of Need and Site and Route Permits Requirements.' I oppose the proposed rule in its

entirety.

Sincerely,
Christine Dolph

3323 Benjamin St NE

Minneapolis, MN

55418
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